Reply, request, and sabbatical

Christofer Edling Friday, 14 September 2018 at 14:15
To: Umut Ozkirimli; Ce: Andréa Bjork; adam_saco-s ¥

—> You forwarded this message on 2018-10-29, 16:11.

Dear Umut,

Please accept my apologies for not answering your previous emails. And | am sorry that, because of travels and
meetings, | was not able to schedule a meeting with you in Lund

Firstly, | have talked to Petter, and reminded Dalia, about the importance that your intellectual contribution to the project
design be acknowledged. And it is my expectation that we will find a solution that makes clear your contribution. |
appreciate your detailed arguments, but still | would very much appreciate if you refrain from any further interference
with the MC project. Petter is trying hard to manage this project under what is a rather delicate situation.

Secondly, | would also ask again that you not to have any interaction, direct or undirect, with Pinar Dinc. | am receiving
indications that both parts seem unable or unwilling to move on. Since you both belong to the same workplace your
actions directly influence the work environment beyond those directly involved, and thus it becomes my problem upon
which | will have to act.

Thirdly, | have prepared an agreement for the sabbatical, but since your sickleave has been extended throughout
September, we need to return to this question once you are back at work. Please keep Andrea updated, so that we can
settle the details.

Best wishes,
/Christofer
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Investigation continues

Christofer Edling Thursday, 10 May 2018 at 11:39
To: Umut Ozkirimli; Ce: Mattias Collin; Andréa Bjork

This message is high priority.

Dear Umut,

| have to inform you that we are still in investigating-mode and that we are asking Margaretha to do a full investigation of
added complaints. So, unfortunately this is not yet close to conclusion, but hopefully we will be able to move on without
delay. | will contact you again after the weekend.

| request that in the meanwhile you continue to refrain from contacting students at CMES, that you have no contact with
PD, and in general that you keep interaction with CMES at a minimum and focus on getting work done from your space at
pol sci.

And | ask that all involved maintain a high level of discretion.

Sincerely,
/Christofer

Dr. Christofer Edling

Dean, Faculty of Social Sciences
Lund University
http://www.sam.lu.se/en/

Professor, Department of Sociology
christofer.edling@soc.lu.se

+46-72-549 86 09
http://www.soc.lu.se/en/christofer-edling




Re FIRE in lucris

Christofer Edling Wednesday, 13 March 2019 at 15:07
To: Umut Ozkirimli; Ce: AndréaBjork v

—> You forwarded this message on 2019-03-13, 17:02.

Dear Umut,
For your information, your name will be removed from the FIRE project in Lucris.

It was my hope that we had signalled very clearly what is expect from you as an employer at LU. Given previous
agreement and reminder, and in light of the February report (and your responding email), your decision to post and
attach your name to this project in the research portal is both surprising and disappointing.

Best,
/Christofer

Christofer Edling, Dean
Faculty of Social Sciences
Lund University
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